
Parenting the Connected Child 
A Presentation by Jesse Miller  

To parents of Spectrum High School, Colquitz Middle School, and Tillicum Elementary School  

 

Are you comfortable parenting in the age of 
online communication? 

 

Social media and mobile communications have changed our world and the way our 

children communicate and socialize – are you keeping up with changing technology?  

 

Help your children navigate social media and the online world. Join us for a Parent 

Workshop with social media expert Jesse Miller. 

This event has been funded by parent education grants from SD 61 along with PAC and school 
funds from each of the three schools.  In conjunction with this presentation to parents, 
all students at Spectrum and Colquitz, and grades four and five students at Tillicum will attend 
presentations by Jesse Miller during school hours.  

Educating students and parents at the same time by the same presenter is the best way to 
facilitate dialogue between parents and their children and to promote positive change with 
respect to the use of social media. There is tremendous power in everyone having the same 
information at the same time.  

To obtain your free ticket, and ensure your seat, please visit the Eventbrite website  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parenting-the-connected-child-a-presentation-by-jesse-miller-tickets-41448500581 

 

 Monday, February 5, 2018 from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM 

 Spectrum High School-theatre 
957 Burnside Rd W 
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